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7. Q4 Performance 
 
 Response to Councillor Heather Williams’ question at Cabinet on Monday, 13 

June 2022 regarding the number of staff leavers who completed exit interviews. 

 

For Quarter 4, the Council received 20 exit interview forms from 23 leavers; in 

Q3 the Council received 25 exit interviews from 28 leavers. 
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